
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we reach the end of what has been an incredibly busy yet rewarding half term, I wanted to take a moment to 
reflect on the many achievements and memorable experiences our school community has shared together. 
 
Despite this being a shorter half term, we have managed to pack in an extraordinary amount of activity and learning. 
Our Year 6 pupils have shown tremendous resilience and determination throughout their SATs assessments, 
demonstrating not only their academic progress but also the maturity and confidence they have developed during 
their time at Carclaze. I am immensely proud of how they approached these important tests with such a positive 
attitude. 
 
The Year 4 residential camp was undoubtedly another highlight of the term. Watching our young people step outside 
their comfort zones, build new friendships, and develop independence away from home has been truly inspiring.  
The memories created during this experience will stay with them for years to come, and I know many parents will 
have heard exciting stories of adventure and personal growth. 
 
Our annual May Fair was once again a wonderful celebration of our school community. The sun shone brightly as 
families, staff, and friends came together to enjoy the festivities. From the creative stalls to the delicious 
refreshments, every element reflected the spirit of collaboration and joy that makes Carclaze such a special place. 
Thank you to everyone who contributed to making this event such a success. 
 
As many of you know, I am preparing to transition into my new role as Primary Director of Education. While this 
represents an exciting new chapter, I want to assure you that the excellent standards and warm community spirit 
that define Carclaze will continue to flourish. During this period of change, I am particularly grateful to our 
outstanding leadership team who have stepped up to take on additional responsibilities. Their dedication to 
supporting our pupils, parents, and staff has been exemplary, and their commitment ensures that our school 
continues to provide the high-quality education and care your children deserve. 
 
Looking ahead to the summer term, we have many more exciting opportunities planned for our pupils. I encourage 
you to take time over the half term break to rest, recharge, and enjoy precious moments with your families. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and partnership. Together, we make Carclaze the thriving learning community 
it is today.  With warm regards, 

Simon 

Simon Pollard 

Director of Primary Education 

Cornwall Education Learning Trust (CELT) 
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Email: emoseley@car.celtrust.org or head@car.celtrust.org 

acolwill@car.celtrust.org 

For mental health support 

slenz-williams@car.celtrust.org 

For safeguarding concerns 

primarysafeguarding@car.celtrust.org 

Telephone: 01726 74194  

Website: www.carclazesch.org - Head Teacher: Mr Simon Pollard  



Summer Term Diary Dates: 

Monday 26 May to Friday 30 May - HALF TERM  

Thursday 29 May - Go Active Holiday Club at Carclaze.  Visit website for more information and  

booking. 

Monday 2 June - No Reading Ambassadors Club 

Friday 6 June - No Karate Club  

Monday 9 June and Thursday 12 June - Year 5 Bikability  

Friday 13 June and Thursday 19 June - Year 6 Bikability  

Friday 20 June and Monday 23 June - Inset Days - School Closed 

Friday 4 July - SPORTS DAY - KS2 morning and KS1 afternoon.  Further details to follow. 

Year 6 Diary Dates: 

3 June - London Residential - Activities Week for Non London Children 

16 July and 17 July 2025 - Year 6 Play to Parents - 6.30pm Start - Information on tickets to follow.  

24 July 2025 - Year 6 Disco -  6.00pm until/8.00pm 

25 July 2025 - Leavers assembly for Year 6 parents - 9.15am  

 

 

Summer Term Swimming Lessons: 

Week Commencing 9 June - Polzeath Class x 5 Days 

Week Commencing 16 June - Hemmick Class x 4 Days  

Week Commencing 7 July  - Sennen Class x 5 Days  

Week Commencing 14 July - Harlyn Bay Class x 5 Days 

We will send home further information on the above swimming lessons via a letter next week.  We 

will publish a payment item on Parent Pay for the cost of lessons.  If your child is Pupil Premium and 

you need additional support - please contact Mrs Moseley in the School Office. 



 

Perranporth Certificate Winner - E.Kellow for always sparkling.  You are always kind and help-

ful to your classmates.   

On Monday 16 June - We will be replacing our current 

school menu with a ‘Picnic Party Menu’. 

Unfortunately -  we cannot amend this on Parent Pay, 

however you can still book and pay in advance for that 

day. 

Simply click on the options you would like (ignore the 

menu choices on parent pay) as follows: 

Mains: 

Main 1 - Ham Sandwich 

Main 2 - Cream Cheese and Cucumber Sandwich 

Main 3 - Tuna Sandwich 

Dessert 

Dessert  1 - Scone with Jam  

Dessert 2 - Fruit  

Dessert 3 - Jelly Pot 

There will be NO pasta or jackets on this day 


